Lolly the Trolley / West Side Market
Field Trip Parent Information Letter
[bookmark: _GoBack]										October 4, 2016
Dear Parents,
Our 5th grade class will be going on a field trip to Lolly the Trolley/West Side Market this Friday, October 7, 2016.  We will be leaving Royalview around 9:00 am and returning around 2:00 pm.  
Please have your child wear tennis shoes and bring a sweatshirt or light jacket as we will be walking outside, regardless of the weather.  No cellphones will be permitted on the trip.  Students who bring cellphones to school will need to leave them in the classroom for the day.  The classroom will be locked while we are gone.  No one will have access to the room until we return, so the phones will be secure.
Students must also bring a packed lunch in a brown bag marked with their name.  You may also wish to place the brown bag inside a plastic grocery bag in case the bag rips or gets wet.  All items will need to be disposable.  All left over items from lunch will be placed in the garbage prior to leaving the trolley.  Drinks must be in a plastic bottle with a twist off cap.  No glass bottles, juice pouches/boxes or cans are permitted.  No carbonated beverages/pop or energy drinks are permitted.  Students may bring a flavor packet to add to a water bottle if they choose.  Gatorade, iced tea, lemonade, water or fruit juices are recommended.  
Students may bring a small amount of money to purchase items at the ethnic markets or the West Side Market.  It is suggested that students bring no more than $10.00 with them for security reasons.   Students are responsible for carrying any items they bring or buy during the trip.    Chaperones are not responsible for holding money, jackets or other items belonging to students at any time during the trip.
Students are NOT permitted to borrow money from parents, teachers or other students during this trip.  Thank you in advance for your understanding.
Chaperones, please arrive at the school lobby no later than 9:00 am.  We will meet you in the lobby and provide you with any additional information you will need during your trip with us.  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information in this letter or about the trip, please contact us and we will be happy to help.

						Thank you,
						Mrs. Carnett and Mrs. Sinkovic

	
